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 PORT NOTICE  
 

BINTULU PORT NOTICE   

No. 29 of 2018 

Date: 30 October 2018 
  

To: Shipping Community  
  

Applicable to :  This notice is to be brought to the attention of and not limited to 

ship managers, agents, masters, officer and crew of ships, terminal 

and port operator and all government agencies involves for 

vessel approval clearance 

 

  

NOTICE OF NO GIFT POLICY AT BINTULU PORT  

 

  

1. Please be informed that Bintulu Port Authority enforces a “NO GIFT POLICY” for 

all matters including matters related to inward and outward vessel approval 

clearance. 

 

2. Bintulu Port Authority do not condone any kind of gift for any kind of 

transaction.  If this happened, please report the matters directly to the Bintulu 

Port Authority or Website via Consumer Complaints (SISPAA). 

 

3. Action will be taken against the person who is soliciting, receiving, offering or 

giving such gift including to suspend their activities in Bintulu Port.     

  
 

Above notice is enforced with immediate effect until further notice.  

  

AWANG SAFFARUDIN BIN AWANG SAIFUDIN  

Marine Officer (Marine Section)  

Regulatory Division  

  

For General Manager  

Bintulu Port Authority  

  
BINTULU PORT AUTHORITY   

  

  
  
  


